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18th January 2023 
  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be going on our school theatre trip to see Tales from Acorn Wood on 
Tuesday 28th February 2023 at The Gordon Craig Theatre in Stevenage.  

 
We would like to thank you for all your fundraising efforts towards the trip - this has enabled 
us to reduce the cost of the visit.  

 The PTA have kindly donated £200 which has covered the cost of the coach; 

 Our matchbox challenge raised £165; 

 For our ‘Parents’ Valentine Tea’ on Monday 6th February, we will be asking for donations 
towards tea and coffee. 

 
As a result of everybody’s fantastic efforts, the cost of the trip has been reduced from £22 per 
child to £10 per child.  
 
Please can we ask for this money to be paid into school by Friday 3rd February 2023. 
 
If you have any concerns or need further information, please do not hesitate to speak with us.  
 
Kind regards  
Mrs. S. Dawson and Mrs. L. Blackford 
 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach and watch Tales of Acorn Wood.  
 
I have paid £10        _____ Cash     _____ Parentmail  
 
 
Signed: _____________________________  Child’s Name: ______________________ 

http://www.lawnsideacademy.org.uk/

